
Minutes of Battle Parish Meeting regarding Almonry 
7pm 22 January 2020, Memorial Hall  

 

Note these minutes only cover the structure of the meeting and decisions made.  

 

Introduction by Cllr Glenna Favell, Chairman of Battle Town Council who acted as meeting Chairman. 

All Members of the Council present with except of Cllrs Cook and Would who had apologised as they 

had other commitments. 

Bernard Brown introduced briefly. 

Cllrs Favell and Kiloh gave a presentation on behalf of BTC. 

Mr Brown gave a presentation. 

Statements were made by Cllrs Favell, Kiloh and Samms with some discussion. 

Questions were asked and points made by members of public and responses made by Councillors 

and Mr Brown. 

A motion was proposed by Mr Brown: “The Council should stop policy of proceeding with the whole 

range of development and purely proceed with getting repaired then consider the future.” On a vote 

of hands was overwhelmingly carried. 

The Chairman asked the meeting whether a poll should be held now or wait for the Parish Assembly.  

Cllr Favell proposed that residents wait for the fully informed consultation at the Parish Assembly. 

On a vote of hands was overwhelmingly carried. 

The Chairman confirmed that the Annual Report will be circulated, by Royal Mail, to all residents 

with full options and details of the Parish Assembly which is set for 25 April at Claverham Community 

College. 

The draft minutes were not offered to the meeting for approval as originally intended as almost all 

attendees departed. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 


